The Circus Remains in Reno

ALERT: #259 **DATE:** March 16, 2012 **TO:** Incline Village & Crystal Bay Property Owners **FROM:** Village League Tax Revolt Committee

Dear Incline Village & Crystal Bay Property Taxpayers,

The North Lake Tahoe Bonanza Newspaper yesterday published an excellent guest column on the status of our property tax refunds for Incline Village and Crystal Bay. If you are interested in reading the column, click on the following link:

http://www.tahoebonanza.com/article/20120315/NEWS/120319974/1061&ParentProfile=1050

Best Regards, **Wayne Fischer,** Webmaster www.NevadaPropertyTaxRevolt.org

Village League to Save Incline Assets Board Members:

- Maryanne Ingemanson, President
- Dale Akers, Historian
- Les Barta, Law Research
- Wayne Fischer, Webmaster
- Todd Lowe, Financial,
- Chuck Otto, Public Relations

Village League to Save Incline Assets, Inc.

Non-Profit Corporation - FEIN 88-0399029 1165 Vivian Lane, Incline Village, NV 89451 Phone: 775-831-4011, Fax 775-831-0325 Email: mingemanson@charter.net